
   
 

 
 
 

 
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board 

 

Notice of Intent to Approve a Remedial Action Plan and Mitigated Negative Declaration 

Former Univar/VWR Parcel B 

3775 Bayshore Blvd.  

Brisbane, San Mateo County 

GeoTracker ID# T10000005054 

January 10, 2023 

 

The San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Water Board) regulates this site 

for the investigation and cleanup of volatile organic compounds, petroleum hydrocarbons, and 1,4-

dioxane historically released from a former chemical storage aboveground tank farm. EHS Support has 

prepared a Remedial Action Plan on behalf of VWR/Univar, proposing thermal conductive heating as the 

remedy for treating impacted groundwater and soil at the site to a depth of 55 feet below the ground 

surface. The remedy was evaluated in compliance with the California Environmental Quality Act, and an 

Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration was prepared. No significant effects were identified, and it 

was determined that the project will have a Less Than Significant Impact with Mitigation Incorporated.  

A notice was sent to all interested parties within one mile of the site, and other stakeholders on October 

31, 2022. A 60-day public comment period ended January 6, 2023, and several comments were received. 

A public meeting was also held on November 15, 2022, by Regional Water Board staff and the 

Responsible Party.  

Information about the case can be found on the State Water Board’s GeoTracker website: 

http://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/profile_report.asp?global_id=T10000005054  

If you have any comments or questions, please contact Alyx Karpowicz at (510) 622-2427 or via email at 

Alyx.Karpowicz@waterboards.ca.gov.  
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